

1 Civic Place (PO Box 270) Deniliquin NSW 2710 T 03 5898 3000 F 03 5898 3029 council@edwardriver.nsw.gov.au

www.edwardriver.nsw.gov.au ABN 90 407 359 958 Address all correspondence to the General Manager

Mr Michael Callaghan PRRT Review The Treasury Langton Crescent PARKES ACT 2600

Dear Mr Callaghan,

Re: Federal review into the Petroleum Resource Rent Tax

On behalf of the Edward River Council I write in support of a "Royalties for Regions" type program to be included in the final recommendation.

We believe this will ensure a fair share of future earnings will be re-invested in regional rural and remote Australia.

This is an important policy initiative and we thank you for taking our comments into consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Ashley Hall,

ADMINISTRATOR